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Anthony T. Williams 
Okeechobee Correctional Institution 
DC# I50147 
3420 N. E. 168th Street 
Okeechobee, Florida. 34972 
 
July 17, 2021 
 
Office of the Secretary 
Department of Corrections 
2601 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Re: Appeal Sent and Mail Tampering 
Certified mail #: 7019 0700 0001 5047 7943 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
This letter is in regards to an appeal from two disciplinary write ups that I mailed to you on 6-28-21 which I have not 
received confirmation that you received my appeal with the attached exhibits to prove my innocence. Another 
inmate by the name of David Sceal mailed his appeal out on the same day as mine from confinement. The reason 
for my follow up is because you have a mail clerk named C. Tharp that is illegally throwing my legal mails away or 
returning some of them back to sender for bogus reasons. In order to ensure that you receive this letter, I emailed a 
copy to a friend to print it out on her end to mail to you because the mailroom clerk (C. Tharp), continues to violate 
the law by not sending out or delivering my mails to me. For the month of June, C. Tharp denied the delivery of 20 
plus envelopes (9x12 inches white envelopes) of my legal and regular mails, in which the sender had only received 
two of them to date. The sender has made copies of what C. Tharp had done to my mails before sending it back to 
the sender, which clearly showed that C. Tharp opened all my legal mails outside of my presence, which is against 
federal law. 
 
I sent two legal mails to my appeal attorney, Ms. D. Dotson on 7-6-21 and 7-9-21.  I spoke with Ms. Dotson on July 
15th, and she confirmed that she did not received any of these letters. These two legal mails were of utmost 
importance for my appeal process, as they are to be added to my court documents. Since Ms. Dotson did not 
receive these two very important legal mails, my appeal case may have been greatly compromised.  
 
I am in the process of filing a federal law suit against C. Tharp. I am seeking federal criminal charges to file against 
her for mail tampering, deprivation of rights, conspiracy against my rights and racial discrimination. 
 
I am requesting that I may please have you send your response to this letter to the following address below, to 
ensure I receive your response: 
 
Common Law Office of America 
P. O. Box 32985 
Ewa Beach, Hawaii. 96706 
 
I will be sending all future letters through Common Law Office of America, to ensure safe and certainty of delivery 
and receipt of all my mails, until I am transferred from this facility, and/or when C. Tharp is fired and felony charges 
filed against her. I have already written to the FBI headquarters in Washington, D. C. and a copy of this letter to the 
Governor of Florida, which I am waiting for their response. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and consideration in this most exigent matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
/s/ Anthony T. Williams 
Anthony T. Williams 
P. A. G. / Whistleblower 
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cc: 

 
1). Governor of FL: Ron DeSantis: State of Florida The Capitol; 400 S. Monroe St., Tallahassee, Florida 32399-001.  
850-717-9337. 
2). FBI Headquarters: 935 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W., Washington D.C. 20535-0001  

 


